
 

 

 

                                                                      

 

 

 

 27th March 2025 

 

Year 5 Llandudno update and dates 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I wrote to you previously with details of the Llandudno residential for year 5. At that time, we were 

hoping to book for 2 one night visits for all children however this was dependent on how many 

children wanted to attend. We were really pleased with the uptake of the trip as we know what 

incredible memories are created during residential visits however this did mean that we were unable 

to accommodate all children into the hostel over two nights.  

 

We have therefore secured bookings for each class to attend on their own. Coach costs are 

normally shared across a full class of pupils however as there are less children attending each day 

and four separate trips, this unfortunately incurs a cost increase. The total cost of this trip is £105 

which includes transport, insurance, food, drinks, snacks and all activities, including a visit to the 

zoo, an educational session at the zoo, tram travel up and down the Orme and a McDonalds meal 

on the day of return. Full payment should be paid no later than 12th May 2025. 

 

I can now also confirm the days of travel for each class: 

 

Class 17 Depart Monday 19th May and return 7pm Tuesday 20th May 

 

Class 20 Depart Tuesday 20th May and return 7pm Wednesday 21st May  

 

Class 19 Depart Wednesday 21st May and return 7pm Thursday 22nd May  

 

Class 18 Depart Thursday 22nd May and return 7pm Friday 23rd May 

 

There is a parents’ information evening about the trip on Thursday 24th April at 4:30pm where you 

will be able to ask any questions as well as finding out a little more about the visit. Please come to 

the main reception. In the meantime, should you have any questions, please contact your child’s 

class teacher in the first instance. 

 

If your child has any medical or dietary needs, we do urge you to attend so that teachers are fully 

aware of needs and the relevant paperwork can be completed. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Nichola Stewart 

Deputy Headteacher 


